From: Walsh, Jennifer

To: TeampNI

Cc:

Subject: FW: Mansfield Bowling application - APP/X5210/W/16/3153454
Date: 25 August 2016 12:10:13

Dear James,

Thank you for your comments on this appeal. I am forwarding your email to the Planning
Inspectorate as all comments on this appeal must be sent directly to the Planning Inspector rather
than the Council at this stage.

Kind regards,
Jennifer

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500

————— Qriginal Message____-

From: James Barry

Sent: 23 August 2016 11:50

To: Walsh, Jennifer

Subject: Mansfield Bowling application

Hi Jennifer

I'm writing to you to object to the development on this site. It is currently designated a leisure
site and I strongly feel we need to protect this. All the sports clubs that my kids currently belong to
struggle to find space to use. Keeping this as a sporting space is really important.

I believe they said that they have asked the community about the need for sporting facilities. They
certainly havent asked me.

Thanks

Jim Barry
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